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FOXRIDGE CIVIC ASSOCIATION

GENERAL MEETING
JULY 26, 2016
The General Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Jim Warfuel at 7:02pm at the St. Giles Fellowship Hall.

Present were:

Jim Warfuel, President

Jim Antonelli, Treasurer



Judy Snyder, Secretary



Sharon Warfuel, Block Rep Coordinator

Bob McDermott, Membership

Ron Turner, Resources Committee

The president welcomed everyone to include residents of Ridgecrest who were in attendance.

The Treasurer’s report was read by the President stating that 39.85% of the residents have paid their fees to date.

The Secretary’s report was given by Secretary Judy Snyder highlighting the issues discussed at the last General meeting.

The President introduced Deputy Sheriff Dean Jones, our Community Rep. who gave an overview of crime issues in our area. He stated that crime was low and that 5 criminal mischief issues were reported.  Of the five, 2 were at vacant houses, one was a car egging, 2 were stolen vehicles and one was siphoning gasoline from a car. He stressed the value of locking vehicles. 
The President announced the following upcoming activities
                                    National Night Out – October 1st



Fall Yard Sale – October 15th
Next General Meeting – October 25th
Secretary Judy Snyder announced that there was literature available on the side table from the American Red Cross and the Clay County Emergency Management; covering Disaster Preparedness and that Hurricane season started June 1st and runs through November 30th. 

The President then introduced the following candidates who each talked about their positions and campaigns.
CLAY COUNTY SHERIFF:
Craig Aldrich

Chief Darryl Daniels

James Jett

Harold Rutledge

CLAY COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS:
Addison Gray Davis

Dr. Rebekah Shively

Charlie Van Zant

CLAY COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD:
Carol Studdard
Mary Bolla

Johnna McKinnon

Upon completion of the candidates presentation, the floor was opened to questions and answers.

The President thanked all the candidates for their attendance and presentations.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,









Judy Snyder









Judy Snyder, Secretary

